
  

   

 

27 April 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Internal Exams 
 
Please find attached your son’s exam timetable. Your son will be issued with his own copy in school. 
Boys can find information about the contents of exams and methods of revision on the school website. 
Subject teachers will also present this information to boys in lessons. 
 
Please follow the links below: 
 
http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Middle_School/ 
 
http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Lower_School/ 
 
Assemblies and tutorial sessions have focused on planning and methods of revision. We hope this will help 
boys prepare for their exams with confidence. 
 
Thank you for your support as boys prepare for their exams. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs H J Taylor       Mr D R Podger 
Head of Lower School     Acting Head of Middle School 
 
 


